Date: 28" November 2017
Spring Common Academy
American Lane
Huntingdon
Cambs.
PE29 1TQ

Dear Parents/Carers Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor
School Telephone: 01480 377403

office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk
www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

Re: Riverside Hub, Northampton

Riverside Hub is a fun based learning centre in Northampton. It accommodates
children with a wide range of sensory needs. I have organised to take our class
on Tuesday 12" December as our Christmas treat.

The trip will cost £10.25, which includes entrance fee and a children’s meal. More
information can be found at http://www.riversidehub.com/. We will be leaving
promptly at 9.30 and will be back before the end of the school day. I hope this
will be an enjoyable event for all, rounding off a very busy first term!

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please sign the slip and return with
the voluntary contribution.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

J\/Qifdl/l’lbo
{/l/Afnanda Tee
Class 5 teacher

PLEASE RETURN TO: Amanda Tee Re: Trip to Riverside Hub, Northampton

I give / do not* give my permission for my Child........ccoooi,
to visit Riverside Hub on Tuesday 12" December. *(please delete one)

SigNed: .o Print: 08me: ccspmsmsivmsssmssssmasns
Parent/Carer

T 5 National Support School National Teaching School

T COg ‘
8 ¥y ‘“' « designated by designated by
 BAEs | = S e & N I B
- !TQ ‘ inree L | Natonal Colege
SIENER - RN ATIOTAL ational College for National College for
201510 WL Eco-Schools HeulthySchooI ﬁ!ﬂl.lﬁm”'.. amn D Teaching & Leadership Teaching&Leide,ship




